
FAYETTE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT

210 Stonewall Avenue, Fayetteville, GA 30214
(770) 460-3535 ext. 194 or purchasing@mail.fcboe.org

_____________________________________________________________________________________

December 14, 2022

Declination to Award
Tomcat Burnisher for Fayette County Public Schools (RFQ 23-019-075)

Issue Date: November 28, 2022
Closing Date: December 14, 2022

The Fayette County Board of Education Purchasing Department would like to thank all
respondents who participated in this solicitation.

The intent of this notice is to communicate a declination to award for the solicitation
referenced. The FCSD declines to make an award for this solicitation. This is not a
rejection of any single response, nor is it a confirmation of wrongdoing or violation.
This measure is taken to ensure all respondents receive a fair and transparent
evaluation based on their responses.

It is unknown if the FCSD will reissue a similar solicitation at a later date.
Contact Matthew Roberts, Purchasing Manager, for any further questions or
clarifications via email at roberts.matthew@mail.fcboe.org.
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